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Family Fun Day 2017 
What a fantastic time we had on 

Saturday 8th July at our Family Fun 

Day! Thank you so much to 

everyone who came along, we were 

overwhelmed by your support! We 

raised a staggering £3,000, so a 

huge thank you to you all – we 

couldn’t do it without you! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Mr Belton in the Stocks!  

Here are some memories from the 

day… 

 

 

 

Is this a St Wilfrid’s Record? 3 coconuts 

from 3 throws! Well done Becky! 



 
 

 

 

 
  

  

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all so much for the support you have shown FOSW over the 2016-

2017 academic year. We’ve had a great year with some very successful 

events! ‘Goodbye and Good Luck’ to the Year 6 children, who have played 

such an integral part in helping us this year. And last but not least, a special 

‘Thank you and Goodbye’ to 3 wonderful ladies; Louise Nesbitt, Jo Emerson 

and Nathalie Pearson, who are leaving FOSW at the end of this term after 

many years of service – thank you for your outstanding contribution ladies!  

Here’s to a great Summer break everyone and we look forward to seeing you 

all fresh-faced and raring to go again in the Autumn! 

With Best Wishes, Claire & the FOSW Team 

Arena Games: The Tug of War! 

Arena Games: Not in my Backyard! 


